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   I write to express my opposition to HB 4080. I cannot imagine how this program 

serves the greater good of Oregon, especially when scientific research shows that 

such killing of wildlife does not actually reduce problems caused when human 

activities (including ranching and farming) intersect with wildlife. 

   There are other ways – more enlightened ways – of dealing with wildlife in these 

instances. Sadly, Wildlife Services has a very poor record in this field of operation. 

Please vote "No" on HB 4080 in your committee, and prevent it from moving forward 

this legislative session. 

  Thank you for your time. 

 


